Owner’s Manual Policy for NMMA Certification
Effective with the 2011 Model Year, NMMA Certified Boat and Yacht manufacturers are required to provide an Owner’s Manual with new boats and yachts as a part the NMMA Certification program.

As a guide for Owner’s Manual development, manufacturers are urged to reference ABYC Technical Information report T-24, Owner/Operator’s Manuals. 
The purpose of this requirement is to ensure that at a minimum, a manual is provided by the manufacturer.

Note: Several American Boat & Yacht Council (ABYC) standards used in the NMMA Certification program contain requirements for Owner’s Manual content.  Please be sure reference applicable ABYC Standards for any specific requirements.
